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Comments: I support the USFS Trojan Defense Project.  Treatment of the described area via logging and

prescribed burns will benefit wildlife populations such as deer, elk, moose, and bears among many others which

have suffered from lack of such projects.

 

The project will also decrease the risk of wildfires close to the town of Troy and improve the ability to fight fires in

the area if they do start.

 

This project will not degrade the scenic Callahan trail or dewater the creek as some seem to think.

 

Again I am in favor of the Trojan Defense Project moving forward as Forest service has suggested.

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


